
 
Kindergarten Registration 

for the 2016-2017 school year will be held 
 

Wednesday, March 16, and Thursday, March 17, 
 

from 8:30 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. and from 12:30 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. 
                                   in the Reserve gym (old Western Reserve High School). 
 
Call Western Reserve Elementary School at 330-547-4100 to schedule an appointment.  Registration and 
screening will take approximately 40 minutes.  
 
NOTE:  Children must be five years old by August 31, 2016, and are to be present at      
registration for screening.  
 
The following documents must be brought to registration:  
 

original birth certificate, original social security card, immunization record, custody papers (if 
applicable), current driver’s license 
 
AND two (2) proofs of residency at the time of registration – ONE FROM EACH GROUP: 
 
Group 1:  house closing papers; deed; mortgage document; apartment/home rental lease or agreement 
Group 2:  two (2) current utility bills – (not a phone bill); tax statement 

 


